

## Secretary-General

Prof. Félix Carvalho
Faculty of Pharmacy, University of Porto
Rua José Viterbo Ferreira nº 228
4050-313 Porto (Portugal)

Phone: +351 22 0428597 E-mail: felixdc@ff.up.pt

February 11, 2018

Subject: 2018 EUROTOX Election Nominations

Dear Colleagues,

I write to you to request your active participation in the nomination of potential candidates to the following EUROTOX officers:

- PRESIDENT-ELECT for the term 2018-2020
- SECRETARY-GENERAL for the term 2018-2021 with one possible re-election
- MEMBER (one slot) for the term 2018-2021 with one possible re-election

All Member Societies and Individual Member delegates can submit nominations via email to the EUROTOX Secretariat at secretariat@eurotox.com

Nomination letters should be supported by a recommendation why he/she is a qualified candidate and include a photograph and a professional cv.

We strongly encourage nominations representing industry and regulatory agencies.

The deadline for submissions is April 1st, 2018.

As members of EUROTOX, you hold a key role in the continuous evolution of our society, therefore I urge you to exercise your nomination right.

Cordially yours,

Prof. Felix Carvalho

**EUROTOX Secretary-General**